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To: Boston Alternative Energy Facility

Cc: Planning DC
Subject: RE: Boston Alternative Energy Facility [EN010095] - Adequacy of Consultation Representation
Date: 14 April 2021 18:26:51
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Thank you for your email regarding the adequacy of consultation in relation to the Boston
Alternative Energy Facility [ENO10095] and the extension of time to respond. | can confirm that |
have now been able to review the provided documentation. | note the reference to the meeting
between the applicant and Cambridgeshire County Council (CCC) held on the 10 June 2019, and
can confirm that the documents are an accurate reflection of the engagement between the
applicant and CCC.

We have no further comments to add at this time.

If you have any questions regarding this response, please do email
planningdc@cambridgeshire.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely,

I o)

County Planning, Minerals & Waste
Cambridgeshire County Council

(Please note, I'm only available on Mondays)
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